
From: ]  
Sent: 24 January 2019 17:01 
To: localplan <localplan@scotborders.gov.uk> 
Cc:  
Subject: Eshiels Plans 

 

Dear Scottish Borders Council, 

We are writing to note our objection to the plans for the new development of housing and 

industrial units in the Eshiels area. 

 

We are regular visitors to Peebles, enjoying the rural landscape on offer, adjacent to the 

lovely town. Whilst we fully appreciate the need for new housing, it is the scale of the 

proposed plan that is of concern, as well as the location; the impact of which, if to proceed, 

will have too great an impact on the surrounding area.  

 

Yours faithfully 


